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MJ Cadgene

From: michelles.ramirez@state.co.us on behalf of DRMSMinAdmin - DNR, DNR_ 
<dnr_drmsminadmin@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 9:48 AM
To: mjctelluride@hughes.net
Cc: Czapla - DNR, Dustin; Scottie Tate - DNR
Subject: M-1983-158 CADGENE PIT
Attachments: M-1983-158_F1.pdf

Ms. Cadgene, 

 

Thank you for your telephone call this morning. 

 

As you requested, I am attaching the 2017 annual fee and report invoice for the above-
referenced permit. 

 

I am cc'ing Dustin Czapla (970-243-6299 or dustin.czapla@state.co.us) on this 
communication so that he's aware that you will be contacting him regarding your permit 
issues. 

 

Don't hesitate to contact me or Scottie if you need further information and/or 
assistance. 

 

 

Scottie Tate                                             Michelle S. Ramirez 

Administrative Assistant II - x8166       Program Assistant - x8114 

scottie.tate@state.co.us                         michelles.ramirez@state.co.us 

303-866-3567 |  F 303-832-8106
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